
 

Greetings, LPOHS Families! 

As we step into October, I want to take a moment to reflect on the 
amazing start we’ve had to the school year. The energy in our hallways is 
contagious, our classrooms are buzzing with learning, and it’s clear that our 
students came back ready to grow, connect, and succeed. 

📈 MAP Assessment Success​
 We’re also thrilled to celebrate the strong effort our students put into their 
recent MAP (Measures of Academic Progress) assessments. As you may have 
already read in the , these assessments help us MAP Letter .docx
understand where each child is academically so we can better support 
his/her learning. Thank you for encouraging your child to demonstrate grit 
and perseverance.   In fact, ask your child if he/she was able to participate in 
the “Mon-Yay” celebration.  

🏆 Attendance Matters​
 We have hovered around the mid-80% attendance so far this year, and we 
appreciate your commitment to getting your child to school each day, on time 
and ready to learn. Good attendance is one of the most important factors in 
a child’s academic success.  Remember to check out our 

 for more specific information.  LPOHS Student Handbook 2025-2026.docx

📢 Stay Connected:​
 We believe that strong communication between school and home is essential 
for student success. Here are a few ways to stay informed. 

●​ Newsletters/Emails: Be sure to check your inbox for updates from 
teachers and me (monthly).   

●​ Schoology: This application allows you to stay up on your child’s 
academic performance in each course, as well as view other school 
updates.  Ask your child for a quick tutorial! 

●​ Websites:  
○​ DISTRICT: lposd.org 
○​ LPOHS: Lake Pend Oreille Alternative High School 

📅 Upcoming Events​
 Here’s what’s coming up in October: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-YCTr9pEoEcqa51886Dct0rphEGDg37V/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111579201132401411558&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dzKFK47tmYHG9su4rN69cH4FvcqfoA3E/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111579201132401411558&rtpof=true&sd=true
http://lposd.org
https://lp.lposd.org/


 

●​ October 3rd and 4th - NON-STUDENT DAYS (staff professional 
development) 

●​ October 8th - LPOHS Blood Drive and “Walk to School Day” 
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●​ October 27th-30th - LPOHS Spirit Week (details coming soon) 
●​ October 31st - Happy Halloween!  NON-STUDENT DAY (end qt. 1)​

 

Please let us know if you/your family need anything at all.  We look 
forward to working together, “making the possible, possible” for your 
student(s).  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Davis, LPOHS Principal 

 


